
 

8 October 2014 

RE: MUN CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 14 - 16 NOVEMBER  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am writing to invite your son or daughter to a Model United Nations Conference to be 

held at SAS Pudong from the 14-16 November.  It should be a very exciting event and 

students will have the opportunity to debate with other schools.  

If your child would like to attend the SAS Pudong Conference, please check that you are 
available, it is a long weekend. There are only 12 places available and these are for students 
who can commit to the whole conference. Please let me know which country your child 
would like to represent; Nigeria, Kenya or Finland and which assembly; Security Council, 
General Assembly, Environment, Special Conference, Human Rights, ECOSOC. I will do my 
best to accommodate your choices. Please remember that this is a middle school conference, 
but it is particularly good.  
 
The deadline for returning the reply slip is Wednesday 15 October, but it is on the basis of  
first come first serve, and MUN is very popular. Priority will be given to those who are 
members of the MUN ECA and who attend regularly. 
 
For more information, please visit www.sas-shasmun.com I will also send a confirmation 
letter closer to the time. 
 
With best wishes, 

Rebecca Kernaghan 

History Teacher (Secondary) 

 

REPLY SLIP: MUN CONFERENCE 14-16 NOVEMBER 

Please return to secondary reception as soon as possible, for the attention of Ms 

Kernaghan. 

I give permission for _________________________________ (name of student) in  

Form _______ to attend the MUN Conference at SAS Pudong from 14-16 November. 

Country choice/Assesmbly Choice__________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian name: __________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s signature________________________________ 

Contact phone number ____________________________________ 


